
Announcements 
Tuesday, April 3, 2018 

 
Please stand for prayers: 
 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for your life and sacrifice.   

As we reflect on your death and burial  

We are comforted by your resurrection  

And celebrate the renewal of our faith.  Amen. 

 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it 

stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all. God Bless America. 

 

************************************************************************************************************* 

Announcements: 

 

If any student would like to join the committee to help plan our assembly on April 20th, please 
come to the meeting after school tomorrow in room 115.  We encourage you to have your 
voices heard!  
 
There are several IDs in the Main Office waiting to be picked up.  Please claim them today. 
 

The Parent Association's scholarship application for next school year is now available on the 
Parent page of the school website.  Please download the application and submit it to the Main 
Office by May 1st. 
 

Juniors, 
Please check your email for important information about the Junior Prom. 
 

Information and permission forms for the Junior Prom are available during lunches. Tickets are 
$125 per couple and $95 for a single ticket.  Please pay for tickets in the tuition office. Tickets 
will be sold until Friday, April 6.   
 
Attention Seniors and Juniors:  If your parent or guardian missed the mandatory meeting, the 
make-up meeting will be held tonight at 6:30 in the cafeteria.  A representative for each student 
must attend the meeting if she plans on going to the prom.  Junior prom tickets will be refunded 
if a parent/guardian does not attend the meeting.   
 
You are invited to the Life RUN on Saturday, April 7th - this is a great way to support a good 
cause while getting service hours. The walk benefits "A Baby's Breath" and they are looking for 
volunteers, walkers and runners. The Event is from 8:30 - 11 AM and cost is $15 dollars for a  
t-shirt. Stop by the ministry office to sign up! 
 



Bambies 4 Life is organizing a trip to the Pro-Life Spring Rally on April 5th at Neuman 
University, and you're invited! Cost for bus and lunch is only $15, space is limited so first come 
first serve. Get your permission form in the ministry office today!  
 
Happy birthday to Ashley Meyer 
 
Have a great day! 

 

 


